

CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES SYNDICAT CANADIEN DE LA FONCTION PUBLIQUE

21, rue Florence Street Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0W6

(613) 237-1590 Telex: 053-4878 April 13, 1987.

Ms. Adrien Kiernan,
President,
C.U.E.,
202 - 6383 Memorial Road,
University of British Columbia,
VANCOUVER, B.C.
V8T 1W5



Dear Sister Kiernan:

Just a note to let you know that the CUPE National Executive Board approved payment of your arbitration and legal costs (up to an amount of \$30,000.00) as outlined in Brother Cam Masse's letter to you dated February 16, 1987.

My best regards.

Fraternally,

JEAN-CLAUDE LANIEL,

National Secretary-Treasurer.

MC-sm opeiu 491 c.c. J. Rose C. Masse

Jeff Rose

National President Président national

Jean-Claude Laniel

National Secretary-Treasurer Secrétaire-trésorier national

Tom O'Leary Jack Rodie Benoit Doyon Lucie Nicholson Mike Dumler General Vice-Presidents Vice-présidents généraux

